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News for 11/13/07 

The Parts Peddler and PRI Trade Shows  

 
� 

Hi again, 

� 

The 28th annual Parts Peddler Trade show will be held at the New York State 

Fairgrounds in Syracuse, NY Friday November 16th�through Sunday, November 18th.� 

Skip will be there with a selection of carbs to see and touch - the Ultimate 4150 may 

even make its debut at this show.� See the Press Release at 

http://www.partspeddlernews.net/index.php?

option=com_content&task=view&id=43&Itemid=69 

� 

The 2007 Performance Racing Industry Trade Show will be�Dec 6-8 in Orlando, Florida. 

 
�We'll be at Booth�4177 -�right where we were�last year.� At that time we debuted�our 

4500 series; this year we'll have the first of�our Ultimate 4150 carbs: the largest, 

highest flowing�4150 style carb in production.� See our 4500 series brochure for the full 

list of features.� And see�PRI's web site for more show�details: 

http://performanceracing.com/.� As always, check our site http://dambest.com for the 
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latest developments at dAM. 

� 

John 

PS:� If anybody has a copy of my 1992 Superflow Presentation on VHS, please contact 

me. 

Visit dambest.com. 

If you do not wish to receive this News Letter, just reply with REMOVE. 

Page 2 of 2

3/10/2009dhtmled0:


